
Maasai families are without food due to COVID-19 restrictions 
REQUEST FOR HELP  
 
Progress Report  
 
Thank you to all of you who have contributed to help secure 
food for a Maasai community in dire need.  Generous 
contributions from children to seniors from $5 to $1000 have 
come in and allowed us to help.  
 
On Wednesday (April 28) I sent some funds to Kenya to get a 
few days worth of food to these families while we waited for 
donations to come in. Instead of 29 families there were 38 
needing help. Now there is a light joy in the community 
knowing that many are eating while we arrange for next week.  
 
On Monday (May 4), Benedict (the Esukuta Primary School 
Director) will coordinate the balance of two weeks of food  
(maize, beans, oil, and salt).  We believe the numbers of 
families in need will grow beyond 38. Therefore, ADEA is sending enough funds for 45 families and 15 
elderly widows.  Additionally, we will pay the missed March and April wages of the eight Maasai 
teachers at Esukuta School.   
 
As many countries are extending homestay into June, it is reasonable to believe that Kenya will do the 
same.  Therefore, we must plan for food needs beyond these initial two weeks.  Also, to pay May 
teacher wages.  
 
Thank you again for your generous giving and prayer.  The need is not over, but for few weeks we have 
saved children and parents the pain and shame of starvation.  
  
Many thanks and be safe, 
Douglas  - ADEA Director 

Contributions are tax deductible and can be made at www.MaKuYaMuseum.org 
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